
Lindy Lewis - After three months of immersion and observation as secretary of the current Mountain 
Springs water Board, I would like to volunteer my services for the Board of Directors.  My greatest 
strength to this board is my background in Non-profit work, running efficient and effective meetings 
coordinating projects discussed, divided tasks and follow up accountability for board.  In addition, my 
experience focuses on team building, creating a supportive and cohesive board that works in 
collaboration with the operations team.   
The official ‘water experience’ I bring is that I cherish this precious resource and am grateful every day 
for how delicious MSW is.  I also believe we need to approach the next up level to the board with a more 
proactive approach, rather than the current reactive, combative approach.   Lastly, I believe a woman is 
needed on the board to offer a different perspective - women tend to bring a softer side to tension and 
friction.    
I am grateful with the interest to serve on the board, and I would give it my best should you consider me 
for one of the board positions.   
 


